
                                        STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                SELECTMEN 

             MEETING MINUTES JULY 3, 2023 

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 P.M. Present were Bruce Smith and Steve Goldsmith. Jay Croteau 

was absent.  

Bruce Smith measured  the road for Pratt house number. Steve Goldsmith visited the site for preliminary 

inspection.  

 Bruce Smith signed the Intent to Cut for Kenneth Wright. 

The selectmen have appointment form for Melissa Crotto Young for Recreation Committee.  

Bradley Law firm released the results for the PSNH case as completed.  

Leslie Johnson spoke with the selectmen about the Natural Resource Inventory for Surry townlands and 

notable areas of preservation. Bruce Smith was willing to supply information regarding the Land Use and 

other data for the project.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen signed the EFTPS payment.  

The selectmen signed the quarterlies. 

Brooks payment for last year work at Fire Station still unresolved.  

Steve Goldsmith committed to drafting a letter regarding expenditures in excess of $5000.00 needing 

selectmen approval.  

Steve Goldsmith still has CU paperwork for Art Johnson.  

The selectmen discussed the cyclical review.  

The selectmen are reviewing the grant process. 

Bruce Smith motioned to accept the minutes from 6/26/2023. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. 

The selectmen agreed to accept the minutes.  

Steve Goldsmith has contacted Forest for septic design for town garage. Jay Croteau contacted Septic 

Pro.  

The selectmen will not be using the PA 28 form and returned letter to DRA. 

Steve Goldsmith indicated he would be washing the fire escape on the back of the townhall sometime 

this month.  

Bruce Smith spoke with a representative from the NH Preservation Alliance last week who offered to 

prepare the paperwork for listing the townhall to Historic Places in NH. A grant from Putnam Fund would 



be available to the NH Preservation Alliance based on the listing. The selectmen agreed to filing the 

paperwork. 

Durwin Clark worked on opening up  several culverts last week. 

Steve Goldsmith motioned to adjourn. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

 


